
Warner Mountain Gun Club 
Business Meeting 
Feb. 3, 2021 
 
Present: Laura Cooper, Richard Cooper, Tom Zarosinski, Brad Winters, Joe Reif, Ed Henry, John 
LeNeave, Mike Wickman 
 

Minutes January 2021 Approved Mike/Tom 
 

Treasurer's Report Jan. 31, 2021 Approved John/Tom 
 

Archway/Gate: Brad will purchase heavy wall drill stems for archway/gate. Members approved cost of 
~$400.00. For more info on technical plans talk to Brad. 
 

Memorial Bench: Ed brought in more info on benches. Members approved purchase of 1 bench 
between $500.00 and $700.00. 
 

High School Trap: No shooting on the 100 yard berm. Our insurance carrier said NO. Dave McCarty 
will bring in another proposal. There is interst in having shotgunning but there are limits on the size 
of this Range. 
 

Age requirement: Question on age requirement for membership of 21 for handgun... Oregon law and 
federal law require this. Application will remain the same. 
 

Lapel Pins: Laura could not find lapel pins for winners of shoots. There were medals that would cost 
about $2.00 per medal. Suggested to check with CMP and NRA. 
 

CMP Membership: Per our Bylaws we need to renew our membership with CMP. Cost is $30.00 per 
year. Richard will complete application. Members can sign up to purchase M1 Garands and ammo 
(when available) from them using #066079. 
 

Website: Still looking for someone. Tanya Winters may be able to do. Any member tech savvy? 
 

Shoots: Ed Henry will be hosting a Ladies Pistol Shoot April 17th from 10am to 2pm. This will be a 
basic introduction to your firearm course, includes live fire. Volunteers needed. 
 
Inventory: Ed completed an inventory of the conyx and the storage shed. We have plenty of bowling 
pins for future shoot. Running deer target not found. File cabinet will be positioned for ease of use. 
 
Work Day: Scheduled for March 13 at 9am. Brad will bring his backhoe. Volunteers needed. 
 
Archery: There is interest in having archery at the Range. Brad will look at place to set up, possibly 
between end of rifle line and conyx. Can set up hay bales or use portable stands. 
 
Door Prize: Winner of tonight's door prize-Mike Wickman. Warner Mountain Gun Club hat numbered 
#1. Courtesy of Brad Winters. Hats by Lady Bug Creations. This design may be used as prizes at our 
shoots. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
Next Meeting: March 3 6pm at The Indian Village 


